
Dear Parents  
 
MUSIC LESSONS  
 
We are delighted to report that Music lessons have started today. Your 
child's lesson will be on a Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday or Friday. You 
will receive a timetable next week which will include all their lesson times 
for this term so you will know exactly which day the lesson will be that 
week and when you will need to bring your instrument in 
(Saxaphone/Clarinet lessons).  
 
Thank you for all your support and we are really excited about the 
amount of children who are about to learn a new instrument in school!  
 
Many thanks  
 
Mrs Skolnick 
	


